Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: drug and alcohol treatment

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

The following questions apply to drug or alcohol services. Where possible we would like the answers split into inpatient detox and residential rehab as two separate categories. If that is not possible then please provide a combined figure. 

We have asked for data over the last ten years to allow us to analyse trends over time. If this is not possible then please provide the most recent figures possible over the widest timeframe.

If these questions do not apply to your local authority area then we would appreciate it if you could inform us of that. 

We would like to know: 

1. How many placements (number of patients) have been made for inpatient detox or residential rehabilitation over the last ten financial years: 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021, 2021/2022?

2. What was the budget for inpatient detox services over the last ten financial years: 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021, 2021/2022?

3. What was the budget for residential rehabilitation services over the last ten financial years: 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021, 2021/2022?

4. What was the spend on inpatient detox services over the last ten financial years: 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021, 2021/2022?

5. What was the spend on residential rehabilitation services over the last ten financial years: 2012/2013, 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021, 2021/2022?

Answer:

Please find information in the attached file.

Where Leicester City Council does not have the information, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, the information is not held by the City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
